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Subject: MIPPA Q & A  

Where do we find answers to questions regarding the process of using SSA data to 

determine eligibility for MSP?  

 
Response By: Division of Health Services  Date:07/12/10 

A Question and Answer document (MIPPA Q&A) has been developed to address 

questions regarding the process of using SSA data to determine eligibility for MSP.  

The MIPPA Q&A is on the OIM Staff Development website and will be updated as more 

questions arise.   

 


